From: tyler Leeper (MB) <-@madisonboats.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 2:09 PM

To: Park Commission <pacommission@cityofmadison.com>; Knepp, Eric
<EKnepp@cityofmadison.com>; Oleksiak, Claire <COleksiak@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: Support of Purchase of the WI Medical Society

Dear Superintendent Knepp and Park Commissioners,

I was very pleased to see on the 1.9.19 agenda the opportunity to purchase the Wisconsin
Medical Society property. As a service provider focused on community building and lake access, 1
believe this to be an incredible opportunity for the entire city and would strongly encourage the
purchase of this property.

This parcel offers unique attributes that also enhances the other park spaces surrounding these
two parcels. Thank you for working to expand our parks and build for our future.

Sincerely,
Tyler Leeper
Owner of Wingra, Brittingham and Marshall Boats.




